
 

 

To the citizens of Sturgis, 

It has been announced through various sources that the City of Sturgis has 
received multiple resignations from some of our very talented staff.  

Some of these resignations were for personal reasons of the staff 
members, while others were due to what has been considered a hostile 
and oppressive work environment.  

I am wholeheartedly committed to rectifying the atmosphere that has been 
created at City Hall over the last three years.  

The residents of Sturgis deserve to continue receiving municipal services 
that come from professional, competent City staff; and our employees 
deserve to work in an environment where they feel safe and valued so they 
can perform their duties to their highest potential.  

The City will start recruitment for various positions once we determine the 
scope of duties and level of qualifications needed to fill the positions 
available. I truly believe that the City of Sturgis has fostered a workforce of 
friends and family who work together for the betterment of not only their 
community as a whole, but for the betterment of each individual. 

 The actions of those who have created the unrest within the City are not 
reflective of the true nature of this City.  

We are Sturgis Strong, and I am committed to keeping it that way.     

Angela Wilkerson 

Mayor of Sturgis    

 


